Social Worker Intake Form
If you ally craving such a referred social worker intake form books that will
find the money for you worth, acquire the unconditionally best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you want to comical books, lots of
novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are then launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections social worker intake
form that we will unquestionably offer. It is not in this area the costs. Its
nearly what you habit currently. This social worker intake form, as one of the
most in action sellers here will enormously be accompanied by the best options
to review.

Social Work Malpractice and Liability Frederic G. Reamer 2003 Reamer presents
an in-depth and practical guide to help social workers recognize, prevent, and
cope with risks that they encounter in their work. Coverage includes privacy
and confidentiality, improper treatment and delivery of services, impaired
practitioners, supervision, consultation and referral, fraud and deception,
termination of service, practical suggestions for social workers named as
defendants in lawsuits, and the role of good practice and good ethics in
preventing malpractice and liability claims. Revisions from the first to second
edition are not stated, nor are the author's credentials Annotation ♭2004 Book
News, Inc., Portland, OR (booknews.com).
Social services California. Vocational Education Section 1975
Approaches to Measuring Human Behavior in the Social Environment William R.
Nugent 2005 This is a state-of-the-art examination of various approaches to
measuring and assessing client functioning and specific aspects of clients'
social environments. It discusses numerous age groups and ethnic populations
and makes use of cutting-edge methodologies in its examinations of measuring
depression in children, measuring "the neighborhood" from a child's
perspective, measuring and assessing family functioning, measuring
spirituality, and measuring psychosocial problems in seriously mentally ill
families. Helpful tables in each chapter make complex information easy to
access and understand. Approaches to Measuring Human Behavior in the Social
Environment is vital reading for social workers, psychologists, counselors,
marriage and family therapists, psychiatrists, and researchers in these fields.
Social Work ASWB Masters Exam Guide Dawn Apgar, PhD, LSW, ACSW 2015-05-11 “Dawn
gave us the tools we needed to take the exam, and let me tell you - she was on
point! Not only did she cover the content areas we needed to focus in on, but
she also showed us how to read and interpret the questions on the exam.” —Ammu
D. Kowolik, LMSW, McSilver Institute for Poverty Policy and Research Students
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and social workers preparing for the social work masters licensure exam will
find an invaluable study resource in the Social Work ASWB® Masters Exam Guide.
Written by a prominent social work leader and trainer for social work licensing
exams in the United States, this guide is based on years of time-tested exam
prep workshops conducted by the author. It mirrors the ASWB Masters “Knowledge,
Skills, and Abilities” upon which the exam is based and incorporates
information from the DSM-5®. The guide is comprehensive yet focuses on the
material most likely to be included on the exam, so readers can prioritize
information as they study. A self-assessment section helps identify strengths
and weaknesses before tackling the material. The author shares her extensive
knowledge of the exam by providing useful test-taking strategies and tips for
overcoming test anxiety. The 170-question practice test at the end of the guide
(with explanations of the correct answers) mirrors the actual exam in both
length and structure. Content includes human development, diversity, abuse and
neglect, assessment and intervention planning, direct and indirect (micro and
macro) practice, and professional values and ethics. This book will be a
valuable asset for social workers throughout the United States and Canada. Key
Features: Developed by a highly respected educator of social work licensure
candidates Covers all the content areas on the masters examination, including
new content added in 2015 Begins with a self-assessment section to help
identify areas of strength and weakness Offers a wealth of test-taking tips and
strategies to foster exam confidence Includes a practice test (with
explanations of the correct answers) that mirrors the exam ASWB® is a
registered service mark of the Association of Social Work Boards, which neither
sponsors nor endorses this product.
Theoretical Perspectives for Direct Social Work Practice Nick Coady, PhD
2007-10-22 Print+CourseSmart
Migration, Culture Conflict and Crime Joshua D. Freilich 2017-10-05 This title
was first published in 2002: The issue of immigration and crime in all of its
many contexts and forms, is a problem which affects numerous countries
throughout the world. In many countries, immigrants have been accused of
disproportionate involvement in crime while, in others, immigrants are often
claimed to be the victims of criminal offenders, as well as indifferent
criminal justice systems. The subjects covered within this informative
collection include the offending and victimization rates of immigrants and
their dependants, institutional racism, human trafficking/smuggling and ethnic
conflicts. In particular, the problems faced by female immigrants are addressed
in detail. Whilst some papers look at the issues facing particular countries,
such as Germany, the United Kingdom, Australia, Israel and Turkey, others adopt
a more comparative approach. Migration, Culture Conflict and Crime is an
essential and compelling read for all those with a strong interest in this
important area. Not only does it significantly advance our scientific knowledge
concerning the relationship between immigration, crime and justice, but it also
sets forth a number of proposals which, if implemented, could address many of
the problems found in these areas.
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Spiritual Diversity in Social Work Practice Edward R. Canda 2019-11-05 "The
first edition of this book (1999, Free Press) provided the first comprehensive
framework of knowledge, values, and skills for addressing spiritual diversity
in social work at a time when this topic was little known or accepted. The
second edition (2010, Oxford University Press) was revised and expanded to
reflect the significant growth of interest in spirituality within social work
and other helping professions, in the USA and around the world. This third
edition builds on that foundation and much expanded multidisciplinary and
international work on the topic during the past eight years, including our own.
In particular, this edition includes case examples and insights from a new
third author, Hwi-Ja Canda, based on her 30 years of experience as a social
work practitioner, in order to make the professional applications of our
framework even more vivid and practical. The main new features of the third
edition are: - Reorganization of content to enhance flow of ideas and
guidelines for practice, including expansion of content on assessment and
practice with two added chapters in Part III - Twice as many case examples and
vignettes from personal and professional experiences, organized into 40
Scenarios throughout the book - Significantly expanded transdisciplinary
literature review throughout the book - Increased integration of the strengths
perspective throughout - Increase of international perspective, including
analysis of worldwide professional codes of ethics - More exercises to engage
the reader in personal and professional growth - Significant refinements of
sections on human diversity, religious perspectives, and addition of 12 Steps
perspective in Part II"-Race, Gender, and Class in Criminology Martin D. Schwartz 2019-07-18 First
published in 2000. This series is dedicated to creative, scholarly work in
criminal justice and criminology. Moreover, we ask the authors to emphasize
readability. In this anthology Martin Schwartz and Dragan Milovanovic have
managed to produce a work that is a combination of both. They also did this in
the face of difficulties presented by a variety of theoretical perspectives and
methodologies. The subject matter of this anthology-race, gender, and class-is
a critical one for criminology.
Applying Computers in Social Service & Mental Health Agencies Simon Slavin 1982
For those administrators with the responsibility of choosing a computer system
Applying Computers in Social Service and Mental Health Agenices suggests
practical considerations about the purchase and implementation of a computer
system. Dr. Slavin argues that social service and mental health agencies can
use a computer system to enhance the quality and quantity of service provided
to their clients. Pertinent issues are discussed, such as the costs and
benefits of competing hardware and software, the contributions of the small
computer, and the development of systematic information systems that connect
local and statewide data. The book is a reliable resource that will aid wise
decision making.
Generalist Social Work Practice Janice Gasker 2018-10-17 Generalist Social Work
Practice provides students with the foundational skills and knowledge needed to
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serve clients across micro, mezzo and macro areas of practice. Author Janice
Gasker brings a focus on self-reflection as the first stage in the planned
change process and writes with the perspective that we consider work at all
levels of practice simultaneously rather than in isolation. In accordance with
the 2015 Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) set forth by the
Council of Social Work Education (CSWE), the planned change process is
presented as dynamic and interactive, providing students with a clear
understanding of how each stage of the planned change process can be utilized
at any point when serving a client system. The text spotlights the distinctive
characteristics of the worker—their values, attitudes, and experiences—that may
influence client interaction. The text also includes case studies,
collaborative learning exercises, and critical thinking questions to help
students apply concepts to practice.
Ends and Means in Social Work E. Matilda Goldberg 2021-11-07 Originally
published in 1979, Ends and Means in Social Work was the first book to provide
research-based evidence on what social workers actually do, what they were
aiming to achieve, and what sense their activities made, both in terms of their
own subjective perspectives and those of their clients. The authors describe
and analyse a series of surveys and action studies based on a year’s referrals
and the long-term clientele of an area office. They aimed first to find out
what the clients thought of and expected from the newly reorganised social
services, and how social workers saw the changes and their new
responsibilities. The second aim was to discover how social work skills and
other resources were being used to meet different client needs. Third, the
research was designed to enable social workers, by developing a new monitoring
tool, the Case Review System, to become more explicit about both the ends and
means of their activities. Widespread interest had been aroused by the Case
Review System. It had raised intriguing questions about who gets what and why.
On an individual level, the Case Review System can enable social workers to
evaluate their practice by comparing plan with achievement; as an educational
tool it can assist supervision; as a management tool it can provide aggregated
data on client characteristics, the use of resources, and outcomes; as a
research tool it can answer questions on the relationships between client
characteristics, problems and social work practice, and provide longitudinal
data on client careers. It is in response to insistent demands for a rounded
account of this research project and its results that this book has been
written. It endeavours to bring together all the aspects of the specific
research studies and to discuss their wider implications for the organisation
of the personal social services. Particularly valuable for students and
practitioners alike will be the concluding discussion in which the evidence
which emerged about the use of social work resources is subjected to critical
review. Questions are raised about the current deployment of social work
skills, and suggestions are made about how these skills might be redeployed,
tasks defined more realistically, and how statutory functions could mesh more
easily with voluntary activities.
Social Work and Social Justice Colleen Lundy 2004-01-01 "Colleen Lundy has
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created a wonderful synthesis of social work practice in a social justice
context." - Lawrence Shulman, University at Buffalo School of Social Work
Transformative Social Work Practice Erik M.P. Schott 2015-08-24 Transformative
Social Work Practice presents an innovative and integrative approach towards
critically reflective practice with an interweaving of micro, mezzo, and macro
applications to real world demands. The authors explore issues commonly
addressed by social workers, including health, mental health, addictions,
schools, and family and community violence, while challenging assumptions and
promoting ethically-driven, evidence-based practice perspectives to advocate
for social justice and reduce disparities. The book is about redefining social
work practice to meet the current and complex needs of diverse and vulnerable
individuals, families, and communities in order to enhance their strengths in
an era of unprecedented technological growth, globalization, and change.
Social Workers' Desk Reference Lisa Rapp-McCall 2022 "What makes the profession
of social work distinctive and exciting? How do social workers differ from
sociologists, psychologists, and other counselors, advocates, and helping
professionals? Which degrees, licenses, and credentials can social workers
obtain? And in what kinds of work, or fields of practice, can social workers
specialize? All these questions are worth considering when one feels led to
become a professional social worker"-Routledge Library Editions: Women and Crime Various Authors 2022-07-30 This set
reissues five books on the subject of women and crime. The titles, which were
originally published between 1930 and 1996, include a book of case-studies of
female criminals, a comprehensive annotated bibliography on the social conflict
and change of women in crime, and essays which examine the construction of
women in criminology. This set will be of particular interest to students of
both criminology and women’s studies.
An Overview of the Human Services Kristi Kanel 2015-01-01 Written for students
who are just beginning to study human services, this practical, easy-to-read
guide provides a nuts-and-bolts overview of the field as well as a glimpse of
what students can expect as they continue their education and begin working in
their profession. Because the field encompasses many career opportunities,
skills, and client populations, this text also helps students decide which
specialty is right for them. AN OVERVIEW OF THE HUMAN SERVICES, 2nd Edition,
provides a look at human services agencies, jobs, workers, and populations
served; a clear analysis of the major theories of causality; and helpful
special chapters on such important topics as ethics and stress management. It
prepares students by challenging them to become active learners via selfreflection, case studies, real-world scenarios, applied and experiential
activities, and inventories. This edition has been significantly revised and
reorganized to improve coverage and flow of the material; for instance, with
earlier and more detailed coverage of ethics, more information on two-year
human service degrees, an entire chapter on case management, and a new chapter
devoted to the issues and interventions related to interpersonal partner abuse,
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sexual assault (including military sexual assault), HIV/AIDS, and LGBT
populations. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Social Work Skills Workbook Barry R. Cournoyer 2016-03-10 THE SOCIAL WORK
SKILLS WORKBOOK, Eighth Edition, enables students to develop proficiency in
professionalism and the essential social work skills. Each skill supports one
or more of the 43 knowledge and value statements and the 31 practice behaviors
that elaborate the core competencies in the 2015 EPAS of the CSWE. The skills
also align with nationally standardized licensing exams. The text includes
expository content grounded in contemporary research, assessment tools and
processes, and strong experiential components that help students get a
realistic sense of the field. Case examples, summaries, and skill-building
exercises cultivate students' professionalism and expertise as confident,
ethical, and effective helpers. Current social issues are evident throughout.
The book can be used as a main text in social work skills labs, a resource for
field or internship courses, or a supplement to social work methods and
practice courses. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Program Evaluation for Social Workers Richard M. Grinnell 2018-12-27 Over the
course of 20 years and eight editions, the goals of the book have remained the
same: to prepare students to participate in evaluative activities within their
organizations, become beginning critical producers and consumers of the
professional evaluative literature, and reap the benefits of more advanced
evaluation courses and texts. The authors aim to meet these objectives by
presenting a unique approach that is realistic, practical, applied, and user
friendly. Unlike other textbooks on the market, Program Evaluation for Social
Workers presents both program-level evaluation and case-level evaluation
methods; assuming that neither of these two distinct approaches alone
adequately reflects the realities of the field, the book demonstrates how they
can instead complement each other. This integration of approaches provides an
accessible, adaptable, and realistic framework for students and beginning
practitioners to more easily grasp and implement in the real world.
Motivational Interviewing in Social Work Practice Melinda Hohman 2021-03-12 The
definitive text on motivational interviewing (MI) written by and for social
workers has now been updated and expanded with 60% new material, including a
revised conceptual framework, cutting-edge applications, and enhanced
pedagogical features. Melinda Hohman and her associates demonstrate what MI
looks like in action, how it transforms conversations with clients, and how to
integrate it into social work practice in a wide range of settings. Extensive
new case examples and annotated sample dialogues bring the concepts to life,
helping readers build their own repertoires of MI skills. The book also
summarizes the research base for MI and shares expert recommendations for
teaching, training, and professional development. New to This Edition *Expanded
and restructured around the current four-process model of MI (engaging,
focusing, evoking, and planning). *Content is explicitly linked to the Council
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on Social Work Education's Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards
(EPAS) and the Grand Challenges for Social Work. *Chapter on MI through the
lens of critical race theory. *Chapter on innovative applications in the areas
of trauma, food insecurity, and environmental justice. *Additional pedagogical
features--"Voices from the Field" boxes written by social workers in a variety
of roles, and end-of-chapter reflection questions. This book is in the
Applications of Motivational Interviewing series, edited by Stephen Rollnick,
William R. Miller, and Theresa B. Moyers.
Social Workers' Desk Reference Kevin J. Corcoran 2015 People all over the world
are confronted by issues such as poverty, a lack of access to quality
education, unaffordable and/or inadequate housing, and a lack of needed health
and mental services on a daily basis. Due to these issues, there is a need for
social workers who have access to relevant and timely scholarly materials in
order to meet the needs of those facing these issues. This third edition
responds to the changes occurring in society and how they are impacting the
education, research, and practice of social work as a whole. Each chapter is
short and contains practical information in addition to websites and updated
references. Social work practitioners, educators, students, and other allied
professionals can utilize the Social Workers' Desk Reference to gain
interdisciplinary and interprofessional education, practice, and research.
Ethics and Values in Social Work Allan E. Barsky 2009-10-14 In a unique and
student-friendly package, Ethics and Values in Social Work offers a series of
learning modules that will ensure graduates receive a comprehensive ethics and
values education. Designed to be easily incorporated into any curriculum, each
module helps students integrate the knowledge, skills, self-awareness, and
critical thinking abilities required for dealing with ethical issues. From
applying basic ethical standards of practice to managing complex ethical
dilemmas, this textbook equips readers with a range of tools and strategies for
responding to ethical questions and concerns. Traditional ethics textbooks
provide students with a model for ethical decision making. This breakthrough
textbook goes beyond ethical decision making by providing students with a
strategic framework for managing ethical issues that includes guidelines for
engaging others in ethical discussions and using conflict resolution theory to
promote collaborative solutions. Some textbooks introduce students to ethical
theories, such as deontology, teleology, and virtue ethics. This textbook goes
beyond describing these theories by providing students with opportunities to
apply, compare, and contrast these approaches as they relate to various
contexts of social work practice. A wealth of case scenarios, discussion
questions, and role-play exercises make this an engaging, thought-provoking
teaching and learning tool. At a basic level, this textbook teaches students
the essential principles and standards that define ethical practice. At a more
profound level, Ethics and Values in Social Work inspires students to reach for
the highest values of profession: service, dignity and worth of the person,
human relationships, integrity, competence, social justice, human rights, and
scientific inquiry.
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Whole Person Librarianship: A Social Work Approach to Patron Services Sara K.
Zettervall 2019-08-14 Whole Person Librarianship guides librarians through the
practical process of facilitating connections among libraries, social workers,
and social services; explains why those connections are important; and puts
them in the context of a national movement. • Gain multiple examples of
library-social work collaboration to apply in your own library • Learn to
articulate reasons librarians benefit from collaboration with social workers
and vice versa • Know where to seek partnerships and how to start them •
Develop a vision for how collaborations fit into the ideals of both professions
and represent the future of librarianship
Program Evaluation for Social Workers Richard M. Grinnell Jr. 2012-02-15 Now in
its sixth edition, this popular student-friendly introduction to program
evaluation provides social workers with a sound conceptual understanding of how
to use basic evaluation techniques in the evaluation of their cases (caselevel) and programs (program-level). Eminently approachable, straightforward,
and practical, this edition includes the fundamental tools that are needed in
order for social workers to fully appreciate and understand how case- and
program-level evaluations will help them to increase their effectiveness as
contemporary data-driven practitioners.
Social Work and Health Care Practice with Transgender and Nonbinary Individuals
and Communities Shanna K. Kattari 2020-08-16 This book examines issues across
the lifespan of transgender and nonbinary individuals whilst synthesizing
conceptual work, empirical evidence, pedagogical content, educational
experiences, and the voices of transgender and nonbinary individuals. It
highlights the resilience and resistance of transgender and nonbinary
individuals and communities to challenge narratives relying on one-dimensional
perspectives of risk and tragic lives. While there is currently unprecedented
visibility and increasing support, members of these communities still face
shockingly high rates of violence, victimization, unemployment, discrimination,
and family rejection. Significant need for services and support coupled with
social, clinical, and medical service systems ill-equipped to provide
culturally responsive care illustrates the critical need for quality education
and training of educators, practitioners, and service providers in best
practices of working with members of the transgender and nonbinary community.
Organized into six sections: Health Areas of Practice Coming Out and Family
Relationships and Sexuality Communities Multiply Marginalized Identities and
Populations, this book offers a current, comprehensive, and intersectional
guide for students, practitioners, and researchers across a variety of
professions, including social work, psychology, public policy, and health care.
Multicultural Perspectives In Social Work Practice with Families, 3rd Edition
Elaine P. Congress, MSSW, DSW 2012-10-01 Multicultural Perspectives in Social
Work Practice with Families is in its thirdedition and continues to expand the
depth and breadth with which culturemay be understood and the impact of culture
in working with families.Congress, Gonzalez, and their contributors have
updated this text to includea focus on evidence-based practice, 10 additional
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chapters, revision of avaluable assessment tool, and a culturagram. This book
clearly is an essentialresource for social workers committed to culturally
sensitive practice."--Journal of Teaching in Social Work Encompassing the most
current issues faced by multicultural families across the lifespan and the
social workers who serve them, this popular textbook contains ten new chapters
and provides content that has been significantly expanded throughout. These new
and reconceived chapters offer professors and social work graduate students a
broader and more comprehensive take on the key issues that arise when treating
families from diverse cultural backgrounds and current, evidence-based models
for assessment and treatment. New chapters include: Evidence-based models of
care for ethnically-diverse families Practice with Asian-American families
Practice with Native American and indigenous families Practice with Hispanic
families Practice with Arab families Practice with adolescents Practice with
families when there is risk of suicide Practice with families dealing with
substance use and abuse Practice with families around health issues Legal
issues with immigrants Contributors to the text are leaders in the field of
multicultural issues that encompass a wide range of racial and ethnic
populations. Updated case studies, vignettes, and statistical data illustrate
the book's content.
Empowerment Series: Direct Social Work Practice: Theory and Skills Dean H.
Hepworth 2016-04-01 Considered the classic source by means of the authors'
proven learning experiences from the field, as well as its excellent balance of
theory and application, DIRECT SOCIAL WORK PRACTICE: THEORY AND SKILLS prepares
social work students for effective ethical practice. Authoritative, well
organized, and written with an appropriate level of rigor, this thorough
introduction to practice grounds students in theory while connecting them
through vivid examples and vignettes to real-world applications with clients.
Many case examples are drawn from social work practitioners as well as the
authors' own practice situations. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Social Work Licensing Masters Exam Guide Dawn Apgar, PhD, LSW, ACSW 2020-10-26
Features improved ASWB exam prep strategies, expanded analysis of exam content,
and proven test-taking tips! The third edition of the bestselling acclaimed
exam guide for the ASWB Social Work Masters Exam has been thoroughly updated to
reflect current practice and core knowledge tested on the exam. Recognized for
its unique test-taking tips and strategies, Dawn Apgar's complete review of the
Knowledge Skills and Abilities (KSAs) across the core social work content areas
helps readers discover gaps in their knowledge so they can identify strengths
and target weak areas. Included with every print purchase is a bonus 170question practice test that mirrors the actual exam in length and structure,
plus explains correct answers. KSAs are identified for each question so testtakers can easily locate relevant source material for further study. Dawn
Apgar’s guide for the Social Work Licensing Masters Exam is the best testtaking package available, ensuring success by providing invaluable tips on how
to parse the questions, overcome test anxiety, avoid common pitfalls, and
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assess your own learning style - all of which help to foster exam confidence.
The new updated third edition not only reflects the 2018 test blueprint, but is
significantly revised and reformatted to help test-takers pass the exam on the
first try. Revised content includes content on racial/cultural groups, NASW
Code of Ethics, including the ethical use of technology, and gender diversity.
New to the Third Edition: How to Use This Guide - brand new chapter focused on
how the book’s content structure links to the ASWB blueprint and how to use for
more efficient study Examination Overview - expanded discussion and analysis of
exam content Exam Preparation Strategies - new content focused on essential
strategies for success, how to deal with test anxiety, and how to maximize
content retention based on learning styles Test Taking Tips - a favorite with
test takers, this feature has been updated to be more even more helpful New
Content - revised content on race, ethnicity, and culture, and macro practice
Key Features: Authoritative - developed and written by a renowned social work
educator who has helped thousands of test takers pass the exam through her
workshops and books Blueprints - provides a thorough content review of the ASWB
exam core content areas, perfectly weighted to match licensing blueprints Selfassessment - begins with a self-assessment to help identify areas of strength
and weakness Practice Test - includes a 170-question full practice test
mirroring the actual exam with detailed explanations of correct answers
Complete Learning Package - purchase includes access to fully interactive Q&A
to help identify strengths and weaknesses
Macro Social Work Practice Carolyn J. Tice 2019-08-07 Macro Social Work
Practice: Advocacy in Action shows students studying in macro social work
practice how to enact change at the organizational, community, societal, and
global levels. An emphasis is placed on engaging in macro practice using the
tenets of the award-winning author team’s Advocacy Policy and Practice Model
(APPM) that highlight the inclusion of economic and social justice, supportive
environment, human needs and rights, and political access.
Social Work Research and Evaluation Richard M. Grinnell 2018 Since the first
edition in 1981, Social Work Research and Evaluation has provided graduatelevel social work students with basic research and evaluation concepts to help
them become successful evidence-based practitioners, evidence-informed
practitioners, and practitioners who are implementing evidence-based programs.
Students will gain a thorough understanding and appreciation for how the three
dominant research methodologies-quantiative, qualitative, and mixed methodswill help them achieve their professional goals, regardless of their area of
specialization. Written in clear, everyday language, this edition also includes
the pedagogical features that will make it easy and effective for classroom
use.
Spirituality in Social Work Practice Ronald K. Bullis 2013-10-08 First
published in 1996. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor and Francis, an informa
company.
Clinical Interviewing, with Video Resource Center John Sommers-Flanagan
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2015-06-29 Clinical Interviewing, Fifth Edition blends a personal and easy-toread style with a unique emphasis on both the scientific basis and
interpersonal aspects of mental health interviewing. It guides clinicians
through elementary listening and counseling skills onward to more advanced,
complex clinical assessment processes, such as intake interviewing, mental
status examination, and suicide assessment. Fully revised, the fifth edition
shines a brighter spotlight on the development of a multicultural orientation,
the three principles of multicultural competency, collaborative goal-setting,
the nature and process of working in crisis situations, and other key topics
that will prepare you to enter your field with confidence, competence, and
sensitivity.
Technology-Assisted Delivery of School Based Mental Health Services Bhavna
Pahwa 2014-06-11 Learn how computer technology is helping school social workers
collect information and synthesize it into meaningful data! Technology-Assisted
Delivery of School Based Mental Health Services: Defining School Social Work
for the 21st Century explores the many technological advances in school social
work practices. This book also illustrates the ways technology is being used to
manage and evaluate services provided by school social workers. This vital book
contains: ways to use new technology to prevent and treat mental health issues
in children through safe and effective learning experiences information on how
biofeedback can be used to empower children to become more aware of their
physical and emotional reactions to environmental stimuli an annotated
bibliography of Internet sites covering topics and issues frequently
encountered by social workers examinations of exciting software applications,
including BARN, From Mad to Worse, Conflict Management, and Smart Team methods
of online data collection for use in school social work practices and more!
Social Work, Social Justice, and Human Rights Colleen Lundy 2011-11-15 Social
workers take pride in their commitment to social and economic justice, peace,
and human rights, and in their responses to related inequalities and social
problems. At a time when economic globalization, armed conflict, and ecological
devastation continue to undermine human rights and the possibilities for social
justice, the need for linking a structural analysis to social work practice is
greater than ever. The second edition of this popular social work practice text
more fully addresses the connection between social justice and human rights. It
includes a discussion of social work's role in promoting peace and responding
to environmental problems. It also places a greater attention on the links
between social work theories/concepts and practice skill/responses. The text
has been updated and revised throughout with four new chapters: social work and
human rights, cultural competence and practice with immigrant communities,
social work and mental health communities, and practice with couples and
families. Detailed case studies demonstrate the integration of theory, policy,
and practice.
The Social Workers' Toolbox Herman de Mönnink 2017-09-19 The Social Workers'
Toolbox aims to bring order to the diversity of tools which are so
characteristic of social work: assessment tools, practice tools and outcomesocial-worker-intake-form

11/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

measurement tools. The tools described in this Toolbox can be directly put into
practice and adapted to the social workers’ personalized approach with their
individual clients and their environments. The underlying meta-theory for
Sustainable Multimethod Social Work is the ‘PIE-Empowerment Theory’. This
theory defines social work practice in terms of the partnership between social
worker and client and is aimed at enhancing quality of life through
systematically and sustainably addressing human needs and human rights. The
multimethod model promotes the flexible combination of well-written evidenceand practice-based tools. Packed full of useful checklists, the Toolbox is
ideal reading for both inexperienced and more practiced social workers. The
book provides a solid basis through the use of practical examples. For the more
experienced social worker it offers a substantial resource and the means to
legitimize a chosen course of action and social work intervention. Schools of
social work will be able to use the book as an easily accessible resource for
social work assessments, interventions and quality social work management.
New York Court of Appeals. Records and Briefs. New York (State).
Empowerment Series: Direct Social Work Practice Dean H. Hepworth 2022-01-01
Considered the profession's ideal learning resource--based on the authors'
extensive experience in the field and the text's balanced focus on theory and
application--DIRECT SOCIAL WORK PRACTICE: THEORY AND SKILLS, Eleventh Edition,
prepares social work students for effective ethical and anti-oppressive
practice. Authoritative, well-organized and written with an appropriate level
of rigor, this thorough introduction to practice grounds students in theory
while connecting them to real-world applications with clients through vivid
examples and vignettes. Many case examples are drawn from active social work
practitioners, as well as the authors' own practice situations. As part of the
Brooks/Cole Empowerment Series, the Eleventh Edition is completely up to date,
discussing topics such as COVID-19, tele-social work, Black Lives Matter and
other issues related to racial inequity. In addition, the authors have
carefully revised the text to incorporate gender-neutral language and explore
key structural implications affecting clients and practice. The text thoroughly
integrates the core competencies and recommended practice behaviors outlined in
the 2015 Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) set by the
Council on Social Work Education (CSWE). Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The Structural Approach to Direct Practice in Social Work Gale Goldberg Wood
2006-09-25 This classic text introduces students to the structural approach of
social work practice, which assumes that many clients' problems arise from
harmful social forces. By focusing on the construction of such realities as
poverty, racism, and domestic violence, the structural approach counters the
focus on individual change that is so common in our age of managed care and
corporatization. For this edition Gale Goldberg Wood and Carol T. Tully have
recast the text from the perspective of contemporary social constructionism
without altering its main message and organization. They have added six new
social-worker-intake-form
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chapters, covering ethics, the role of the social worker as therapist and
community organizer, learning and working within the organization, and the
paradigm dilemma. In addition, case studies now include greater detail about
the client's social context. Though much has changed since the first edition of
this book was published, the need for well-trained, compassionate social
workers remains. The Structural Approach to Direct Practice in Social Work
continues to be an essential resource for practitioners who wish to help their
clients confront oppressive social realities and affect system change through
political action.
Evaluation in Social Work Yvonne A. Unrau 2007 This book was written for you-a
graduate social work student-as an introduction to program evaluation. We
selected and arranged its contents so it can be used in a beginning onesemester social work program evaluation course, a social work administrative
course, or a program planning course. It is designed to prepare you to:
Participate in evaluative activities within your social service organization,
Become a beginning critical producer of the professional evaluative literature,
Become a beginning consumer of the professional evaluative literature, Master
more advanced evaluation courses and texts.
Risk Management in Social Work Frederic G. Reamer 2014-11-25 This new text is
based on Frederic G. Reamer's key reference for practitioners, Social Work
Malpractice and Liability: Strategies for Prevention. Rooted in his own
experiences as an expert witness in court and licensing board cases, the volume
introduces the concepts of negligence, malpractice, and liability before
turning to the subject of risk management. Reflecting on recent legal cases and
research, Reamer identifies a variety of problems in the social work field
relating to privacy and confidentiality, improper treatment and delivery of
services, impaired practitioners, supervision, consultations and referrals,
fraud and deception, and termination of service. He also explores the
unprecedented ethical challenges created by new digital technologies—such as
online counseling, video counseling, and practitioners' use of social networks
and social media—and describes current issues relating to HIPAA compliance and
access to electronic health records (EHR) and health information exchanges
(HIE).He concludes with practical suggestions for social workers named as
defendants in lawsuits and respondents in licensing board complaints.
Social Work ASWB Masters Exam Guide, Second Edition Dawn Apgar, PhD, LSW, ACSW
2017-10-20 Print version of the book includes free access to the app (web, iOS,
and Android), which offers interactive Q&A review plus the entire text of the
print book! Please note the app is included with print purchase only. Written
by a renowned social work educator rather than an unknown at a test preparation
company, this thoroughly updated guide helps readers identify their weak areas
so they know what to focus on to pass the 2018 ASWB® Masters licensure exam!
Reviewers applaud the book’s unique test-taking tips and strategies which are
based on the author’s extensive knowledge of the exam. A thorough review of the
four content areas of the updated 2018 Masters exam is provided. The 170question practice test with explanations of the correct answers mirrors the
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actual exam in length and structure. This invaluable guide has been praised by
social workers across the country as essential to passing the ASWB® Masters
Exam on the first attempt! Highlights include: Updated to reflect ASWB’s
revised 2018 test blueprint used for test construction. Content available via
an app in addition to the print version so test takers can study using multiple
mediums. Written by a renowned social work educator who has helped thousands of
test takers pass the exam through her invaluable workshops. Provides a thorough
content review of the four core areas of the updated 2018 Masters examination:
human development, diversity, and behavior in the environment; assessment and
intervention planning; interventions with clients/client systems; and
professional relationships, values and ethics. Readers applaud the invaluable
tips for how to read the questions, overcome test anxiety, avoid common
pitfalls, and assess one’s learning style which help foster exam confidence.
Begins with a self-assessment to help identify areas of strength and weakness.
A full practice test with 170 questions that mirrors the actual ASWB® Masters
Exam in length, structure, and content, with detailed explanations of the
correct answers. Identifies the Knowledge, Skills, and Abilities statements
(KSAs) for each question so test-takers can easily locate relevant source
materials for further study. Questions are distinct from those in the author’s
Social Work ASWB® Masters Practice Test, 2e.
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